Greenville Town Board

P. O. BOX 188 GREENVILLE, INDIANA 47124 812-923-5649

arch 13, 1930 Town Hall

The March meeting of the Greenville Town Board was opened by President Jack Sprigler.

All Board members present. Others attending were Gary Getrost and Thorose, Max Mason, Pastor and Mrs. Plasterer, Dan Cristiani, Gary Libs, Junice Gibson and Virginia Ham.

Financial statements presented to the Fourd Minutes of previous meeting approved by the doord.

Pastor Plasterer requested paving of all y ma atroot by Methodist Church. Then money is evailable to work will be done.

The Board agreed to the termination of Virgini Ham as Town Marshall, sho has been asked to continuate School Crossing Guard, until the end of this School year.

The Resolution of the Board concerning Sick Days for Hourly Employees as follows, Five Days non-cumulative each year. None for Salaried Employees.

The Resolution of the Board concerning Vacations

First Year One Week
After one Year Two Weeks
After Five Years Three Weeks
After TwelveYears Four Weeks

The same for both Salaried and Hourly imployees.

Dan Cristiani to replace Culvert for water drainage. Will be called in an emergency when Gary is on vacation. The Board agreed to replace the Portable Pump and Metal Detector that was stolen at the Water Plant.

No other business brought before the Board, V.J. Miller made motion to adjourn, seconded by Buck Spears.

Respectfully submitted,

Chaa Modin Grace Martin Clerk-Treasurer

President of the Board